Jewish War Veterans Of USA
Post 135
Minutes of Meeting June 23, 2024

The meeting was called to order By Senior Vice Commander Michael Breshgold at 1005 hrs.

In attendance were A. Agauas, L. Berry, M. Breshgold, D. Cuttner, J. Gendron, P Gould, S. Lichter. D.
Lieberman, M. Manson & R. Polk.

Reading of the minutes of the meeting of May ,2024 were waived. (Motion by Cuttner 2" by

Berry.)

Quartermaster Report: Quartermaster Berry reported that the Post was solvent.

Old Business: Sr.Vice Commanderreviewedthe activities post members participatedin since the
last meeting. These events included the Memorial Day Services at Machpelah cemetery and
Hebrew Memorial cemetery, Post Commander Shenk’s keynote address at the Great Lakes
National Cemetery at the Memorial Day observance, meeting in Ann Arbor with two Israeli soldiers
that served in Gaza during the current conflict and participation in the Honor Flight by Paul Gould.

New Business: Sr. Vice Commander & Quartermaster Berry handed out length of service pins to
Post memberswith five, ten, twenty 25, and 30 years of membership in the JWV. New member and
Patron pins were also awarded.

High School Scholarships: Paul Gould brought up the idea of reinstituting the awarding of Jewish
high school senior’s scholarships. He indicated that this was done in previous years, and he
thought that the awarding of scholarships would be a great way of giving the Post and the JWV
exposure to the Jewish community. He further believed in in view of the Post’s cash position it
would be a productive use of funds. Gould called for a vote in his suggestion.

However, before a vote was taken Quartermaster Berry made a motion that this matter be tabled
until the next meeting. Berry stated although the idea may be a good one the details of the
scholarship program had to be developed. Berry stated that the post leadership would review the
proposal and draft a coherent resolution that the post members could vote on.

The meeting was adjourned by Sr. Vice Commander Breshgold at 1105 hrs.



